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WELCOME TO ISSUE 3! 

 

Well it’s almost spring, with the days getting a bit longer 

and the feeling of renewal in the air. We hope this Newslet-

ter finds you and your family well, and once again wish to 

thank you for your support, whether it be by way of dona-

tion, or attending our events. 

 

At Southern Stars we have just completed a successful 

fundraising campaign for New Zealand Down Syndrome 

Association to assist with their annual Youth Development 

Camp and their quarterly journal “Chat 21”. 

 

I am also happy to report that our second “Kids in Show 

Seats” production of 2018, was “Pinocchio” -and what a 
great day it was for the many thousands of special needs & 

disadvantaged children and their families. The Pinocchio 
show was in support of Koru Care Charitable Trust to 

raise funds to take 26 seriously ill children to Disneyland 
in the USA – a trip of a lifetime! 

WORTHY BENECIFIARIES  

 

We have just begun our campaign in 

support of Burn Support Group  

Charitable Trust, and our third Kids 

in Show Seats production being 

staged at Logan Campbell Centre on 

October 13 is “Alice in                  

Wonderland”. 

For over 31 years The Burn Support 
Group Charitable Trust has been 
working with the community to   
provide education, prevention, 
equipment and support to burn 
survivors. We are pleased to be able 
to assist in funding this hard working 
& worthwhile charity. 

 

 
.  



  Issue 3         AUGUST   2 0 1 8 

Save the Date! 

Southern Stars is proudly  

supported by:  

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
  

 
AB FOOD INDUSTRIES  

 
 

NEAL’S ORCHARDS 
.  

Principal Sponsor of Southern Stars Charitable Trust:  

It has certainly been a busy year so far and here 

at Southern Stars it is always inspiring to see the 

difference that our campaigns make in the lives of 

many special needs & disadvantaged children, 

and their families. This of course is primarily be-

cause of the generosity of ordinary New Zea-

landers, and corporate sponsors. 

We look forward to seeing you all on October 13 

at the Logan Campbell Centre, ASB Showgrounds 

for our wonderful show “Alice in Wonderland” 

to support the ongoing work of The Burn       

Support Group Charitable Trust. 

Hope you enjoy the warmer, longer days as we 

head into Spring! 

Editor 


